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Thank you for applying for the MES Fall 2015 cohort.  I wanted to let you know that the admissions committee has reviewed your file and has decided to include your application with the next round of applicants before they make an admission decision.
 If you are admitted, you will be required to take the following pre-requisites:
1. One course in statistics.
1. One course in natural science (e.g. biology, ecology, geology, chemistry, physical geography)
1. One course in social science (e.g. economics, sociology, political science, anthropology, human geography)
A decision will be made about your application for the next round, which will be in April, so you should expect to see a letter regarding the committee’s decision by the end of April. If you’re admitted, we invite you to attend our admitted student afternoon on April 23: http://www.evergreen.edu/mes/admits.htm
Thank you for your patience, and best of luck,

